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Monday 23rd June 2025 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

As we approach the end of the school year, I would like to share the details of your child’s class 

teacher for September 2025.  

 

Staffing Structure for September 2025 

 

Class Teacher 

Nursery & Reception 

(EYFS unit) 

Mrs. Douglas (EYFS Lead), Miss. Christie 

and Mrs. Atkinson.  

 

Year 1 Mrs. Blackwood 

Year 2 Mrs. Campbell 

Year 3 Mrs. Squares 

Year 4 Mr. Faircloth 

Year 5 Mrs. Brodie 

Year 6 Miss. Watson  

 

 

On the morning of Friday 11th July each class will spend the morning with the staff who will teach them 

from September. We know that often children find this an exciting time but some children find it tricky 

so additional support will be in place for those children who require it.   

 

Our Reception team has begun visiting the children who will be joining us in Reception this September, 
meeting them in their current nursery settings. They will also be conducting home visits for our new 

Nursery starters. 
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Any additional support for SEND pupils will be discussed with individual parents. If you have any queries, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

With every good wish,  

 

Miss. E. Shaughnessy  

 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


